
 
STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES  
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee  37243-1102 

 

March 23, 2021 

 

Mr. Bryan D White 

Vice President of Engineering and Planning 

Metropolitan Knoxville Airport Authority 

e-copy: bwhite@tys.org  

PO Box 15600 

Knoxville, TN 37901 

 

 

Subject: NPDES Permit No. TN0081868 

  Metropolitan Knoxville Airport Authority 

  Alcoa, Blount County, Tennessee 

 

 

Dear Mr. White: 

 

This letter is to inform you the Division of Water Resources is terminating the above referenced permit effective 

as of the date of this letter. As stated in your correspondence, operation at the facility located at 2055 Alcoa 

Highway does not have any dry-weather discharges to the waters of state. If you should decide to discharge 

again under an individual permit, you must reapply for an NPDES permit at least 180 days prior to any proposed 

discharge. 

 

If you have questions, please contact the Knoxville Environmental Field Office at 1-888-891-TDEC; or, at this 

office, please contact me at (615) 532-0670 or by E-mail at Vojin.Janjic@tn.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Vojin Janjić 
Manager, Water-Based Systems 
 

cc: Permit File  

Knoxville Environmental Field Office 

Mr. Eric Williamson, Airport Engineer, McGhee Tyson Airport, eric.williamson@tys.org 

Mr. James E. McNamara, Residient Engineer, CHA, jmcnamara@chacompanies.com 

Mr. Jason Hunt, Engineer, Cannon & Cannon Inc., jhunt@cannon-cannon.com 

 

mailto:bwhite@tys.org

